BARRY R. FIELD, P.E.

FIELD'S ENGINEERING CONMSULTONT SERVIDES 77 Gother Street, Crossvilie, TN 38555

August 6, 2014

Mr. Tim Begley

City of Crossville, TN

392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

RE: Contractor Recommendation - Cox Road Sewer & Water Relocation
Sealed bids were received and read aloud by the City of Crossville for the above

referenced project on July 31, 2014 at 2:00 pm local time. Four bids were received and
are as follows.

Danson Construction, inc. $108,390.40
Green Brothers Construction $171,902.00
Hopper Excavating, LLC $150,760.00
W&O Construction $139,850.00

The low bid for the project was submitted by Danson Construction, Inc. We have
reviewed references of prior projects provided by Mr. Danson and recommend that the
City of Crossville award the project to Danson Construction, Inc.

At this time we will await further direction from you as to awarding of the contract.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Respectfully, «

Barry R. Field, P.E., LEED GREEN ASSOCIATE

CC: Danson Construction, Inc.
FECS file

Phone: {831) 4566071 = Fax(831)4566071 <  Emall barryiisid@fieldenginesringnet = Website: fieldengineering.net



